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To Whom It May Concern
 
Dear Sir/Madam
Please do not add to the ease of abortions of unborn babies in our country. Each conception has
 the right to life, as God intended.
 
It is in you power to prevent these unnecessary destructions of innocent lives.
 
In our society we spend thousands of dollars on attempts to save the lives of very premature
 babies, yet some think nothing of destroying the life of babies nearing full term. This is an
 inconsistence in our society that need not be there.
 
Also, think of the medical staff who are required to conduct these procedures against their own
 moral values. No society of laws should put them in such a position in their place of work.
Think of the other family members who are forced to accept the destruction of the life of one of
 their family members.
These decisions, often made by a few in an emotional time, regularly affect the life of the mother
 in such a negative way.
 
Please stop these laws that kill some much potential for our country, by destroying babies who
 could one day bring great ideas, discoveries and benefit to our society.
 
Yours faithfully
Gloria J. Siegel.
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